| 7 000000] %37

ddddddddd - JillllWl@lMIEII@WI@W@ILMIMUIII
b, s
" efe?




Rivera, Maribel

From: Greg Ellis [gellis@phcfi.com]

Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 2:19 PM

To: CorpAddressChange

Cc: Weatherspoon, Tracey

Subject: Principal Address Change - PHC- Ft. Walten,Inc.
Dear Madam/Sir.

Please allow this E-mail to serve as PHC-Ft, Walton, Inc.'s { Document Number PO0000074437) official request to change
the following information currently on record with the Division of Corporations. Specifically, | am requesting a change in
Principal Address to the address listed below:

New Principal Address:

909 Gardengate Circle
Pensacola, Fl 32504

This request is being made Gregory A. Ellis on behalf of PHC-Ft. Walton, Inc. serving in my capacity as PHC-Ft. Walton,
inc.'s Corporate Secretary.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 850.479.1012, extension 21 or via E-mail at

GEllis@PHCFL.com.

Respectfuily,

Gregory A. Ellis
Corporate Secretary
PHC-Ft. Walton, Inc,
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